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Next Week in Rotary...

Richard Wilson, Interim
Director of the UK School of
Journalism and Telecommuni-
cations, will be the speaker at
the April 10 meeting. His topic
will be “These Turbulent
Times in American Journal-
| ism.” Fellow Rotarian Tom
Braun is in charge of bringing
our April speakers to us.

Richard Wilson is one of the most respected
Journalists anywhere in Kentucky. He will speak
to Frankfort Rotary about the current, turbulent
times being experienced by American journalists.
He will comment on what he regards as the
provocation of these challenges and give his
views on the future for this important part of our
national culture.

Last month he was named interim director of
the School of Journalism and Telecommunica-
tions at his alma mater, the University of
Kentucky. He is slated to serve in this capacity for
at least one year, or until completion of the search
for a permanent director of the school. This is
located in the Enoch Grehan Building in the heart

of the main campus, which is about to observe its
50th year of service to Kentucky’s budding jour-
nalists.

For more than 30 years he worked for The
Courier-Journal of Louisville, in both the
Frankfort and Lexington Bureaus. During these
years he specialized in reporting and insightful
coverage of all of Kentucky’s major universities.
In alternate years he also worked intensively in
Frankfort to cover sessions of the Kentucky
General Assembly. He also wrote extensively
about politics, state government affairs, and both
elementary and secondary education. Very often
Richard Wilson was a guest panelist on the pop-
ular KET program, Comment on Kentucky,
chaired by fellow journalist Al Smith.

He and his wife, Debbie, are Frankfort resi-
dents. He retired in mid-1999 from his post as
bureau manager for The Courier-Journal in
Lexington, shortly after his induction in the
Kentucky Journalism Hall of Fame. Since then
he has been an adjunct professor of journalism at
Kentucky State University. He also has coordi-
nated a state government-related program for
interns in Fr ankfort for pnvale co]lege students.
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This Week’s Speaker...

Sharon G. Marcum, Executive Director of the
Governmental Services Center (GSC) gave an
informative overview on activities and changes at
GSC.

The primary focus on the Governmental
Services Center is to help bring about changes
that result in improvement in individual and orga-
nizational performance. GSC is a principal cata-
lyst for change in Kentucky State government.
Sharon stated that GSC is committed to excel-
lence in the professional delivery of high quality
organizational and human resource development
services that are customer-driven, focused on
quality, creative, and innovative.

The Governmental Services Center provides
various types of training opportunities. One is the
Kentucky Certified Manager Program (KCPM).
In July, 2000 the Certified Managers Accredita-
tion Program went through exciting changes. The
new change is referred to as the 2000 Curriculum
and includes, new workshops, a new project
structure, new guidelines and new deadlines.
Sharon stated that the new program has made
KCPM stronger and more relevant to state gov-
ernment.

If you are interested in training at GSC, please
contact Sharon at (502) 564-8170.

Happy Birthday!

Happy Birthday to fellow Rotarians Ed
Dance, Don Dykman, Wallace Kent, Ruth
Leathers, William LeRoy and Rodney Williams,
who will celebrate their birthdays in April.

World Community Service Project

The Frankfort Rotary Club approved the
expenditure of $900 to repair the equipment that
provides potable water for 1200 residents of a vil-
lage near our Sisters City in the Dominican
Republic.

Attendance Pins Awarded
Congratulations to the following Rotarians
who received their Perfect Attendance Pins for
March 2002: Bill Leroy, 9 years; Christine
Richards, 2 years.

Multi-District Conference Planned

The multi-district Rotary conference will be
held in Lexington May 17-19. President Shock-
ley told club members that this would provide an
unusual opportunity for our club to take advan-
tage of the opportunity to attend a district confer-
ence so close to home. More information will be
made available closer to the date.

Thoughts and Prayers
Please, keep Pat and Jack Badgett in your
thoughts and prayers. Jack had a heart attack this
past Saturday. He is at Central Baptist Hospital.
Please, keep Charlyne and Dave Whitcomb in
your thoughts and prayers. Charlyne had hip
replacement.

Nominating Committee
The Frankfort Rotary Club voted for the fol-
lowing to serve as the Zone 30 representative on
the RI Nominating Committee: Bruce A. Cook,
first choice; Mark Maloney, second choice;
William Sergeant, third choice; and Robert
Shoemaker, fourth choice.

Calendar of Important Dates and Events

(Committee Chairs should notify Paula
Rarden of upcoming meetings)

Youth Fund Board meeting on Tuesday, April
9 at 5 p.m., RB Brown Building, Louisville Rd.

Adopt a Highway Project will have its first
work session on April 20th, 9:00 a.m. See Sallie
Lanham or John Loyd.

GSE from Brazil, May 14-18.

Multi District Conference will be held at the
Marriott Inn in Lexington May 17-19, 2002,

Cincinnati Red Game, Friday, July 19, 2002.
Contact Dave Weller.






